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8 February 2018 

 

Dear Wahyanites, 

 

The 50th Anniversary Dinner of WYKPSA –  

Golden Jubilee Celebration (27 April 2018) 

 

Wah Yan College Kowloon Past Students’ Association (WYKPSA) will be hosting its 50th 

Anniversary Dinner on Friday 27 April 2018, at 7:30 pm (Reception starts at 6:30 pm), at 

Chater Room I-III, 2/F, Happy Valley Clubhouse, 25 Shan Kwong Road, Happy Valley. On 

behalf of the Executive Committee of WYKPSA, it is my pleasure to extend to you an 

invitation to this event. It will be a great pleasure for the current Executive Committee 

members of WYKPSA to welcome you back to PSA. 

 

Invitations for the 50th Anniversary Dinner are being sent to Past Chairmen of WYKPSA, 

and I hope you will be able to join us on this happy occasion when we will also acknowledge 

the important contribution that you may want to make by donating to the “Norman So WYK 

Development Fund”. Your contribution means a lot to Wahyanites and the School.  

 

In order to secure your place at the Dinner, I would appreciate it if you could return the reply 

slip by Friday, 30 March 2018, so that we can make arrangements for catering. 

 

We all look forward to welcoming you back to PSA on 27 April. For enquiries, please don’t 

hesitate to contact us at newsletter@wykpsa.org.hk or at (852) 6407-1368 (Ken Wong).  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ken WONG Shun Kin (’01) 

Chairman 

Wah Yan College Kowloon Past Students’ Association 
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Enclosures: 

(1) Reservation Form 

(2) Appeal Letter and Sponsorship Form for the Norman So Fund 


